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Please be informed that the Veteran Banners initially displayed in May and June 
will be reinstalled in November for Veterans Day.  The banners will be taken down 
at the end of November and given to the applicant.  We will notify applicants 
when the banners are available for pickup.   
 
A special thanks to this year’s sponsors:  Ottawa City Council Members Robert 
Hasty, Wayne Eichelkraut, Thomas Ganiere, Marla Pearson, and Brent Barron, for 
their support of the 2024 Veteran Banner recognition program.   
 


